
Information for Sponsored Walk 2011

Date : Sunday 3rd July 2011

Location : Peace and Social Justice Trail, Manchester City Centre

Contact : RAPAR Administration Office 0161 834 8221
                              Sandy Broadhurst tel:  0161 432 0376 or  07594 596905
                              E-mail admin@rapar.org.uk    Website: www.rapar.org.uk
                                                                                                         
The Walk
The sponsored walk follows the city’s new  Peace and Social Justice Trail. It  will pass many sites 
of historical importance, marking Manchester’s proud  record on peace and human rights. It is 
about 4.5 miles long. The walk is level and accessible to all. Maps of the route will be available 
on the day and there will also be a guide.
The walk will start and finish at RAPAR’S office at the Friends Meeting House on Mount 
Street and will begin at 11am. 

Refreshments
Light refreshments will be provided afterwards at the Friends Meeting House.

Registration
Enclosed is a registration form. Completed forms should be returned to Sandy, RAPAR, Friends 
Meeting House, Mount Street M2 5NS and  marked,  ‘Sponsored Walk’.

Fundraising
We also enclose a sponsorship form. RAPAR is run on voluntary contributions and sponsorship. 
We receive no government assistance. We urgently need to raise funds so that we can continue 
to protect the human rights of Greater Manchester’s people.
Please raise as much sponsorship money as possible. Thank you. Please send all money 
collected to RAPAR, Friends Meeting House, 6 Mount St. Manchester M2 5NS

Travel arrangements
The RAPAR office is easily accessible by bus, metro link and rail.
Buses -130,143,16,197,250,251,263,290,291- get off at St Peter’s Square (2 minute walk)
Metro link - all 3 lines stop at St Peter’s Square (2 minutes walk)
Rail - Oxford Rd station (10 minutes walk), Piccadilly (15 minutes walk)

Safety
Walkers should be satisfied that they are medically fit and able to do the walk. All walkers are 
responsible for their own safety. RAPAR cannot be held responsible for any accidents. All 
children under 16 years must be accompanied by a named adult.

Thank you!
Finally we want to say a big THANK YOU to you, for taking part in RAPAR’s 2011 sponsored 
walk. By doing so you are helping to protect the human rights of Greater Manchester’s people.

I hope you have a really fun day and don’t forget to enjoy the walk!    
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